
 

 

  
 
 
 

 
January Update: 
 
Noecker Cares students helped to cut out hearts for The Kindness Challenge run by Mrs. Cummings and 
the School Climate Team. Over 27,000 schools participate in The Great Kindness Challenge annually. Here 
at Lester C. Noecker School, students in all grades will be challenged to perform acts of kindness. They 
will earn hearts, which will be displayed in the front hallway for all to see!         

                                                                                      
 

 
Welcome Ms. Buccelli! 

 
Mrs. Melillo will soon be taking a maternity 
leave and Noecker Cares students will be 
working with a new adviser, Ms. Buccelli! “I 
am excited to advise Noecker Cares 
Community Service Group for the remainder 
of the school year. I am looking forward to 
working with the students on their 
philanthropies,” said Ms. Buccelli. 

 

 
 
 

 

                
                       Upcoming Events: 
 

 
 

 February 28 – Spirit Day 
 

 Additional fundraisers and 
events to be announced by Ms. 
Buccelli  
 
 
 

  
 

 
 


